
North Hempstead Town Supervisor  
Jennifer DeSena and the Town Board present:

The 2025 Native 
Plant Residential 
Rebate Program

The Town of North Hempstead is partnering with the 

Nassau County Soil and Water Conservation District to 

offer Town residents up to $350 per household for the 

purchase of native plants to create a native plant or rain 

garden.

Native plants have a multitude of environmental benefits 

like providing food and habitat to native pollinators 

and other wildlife species, stormwater absorption, and 

sequestering carbon. They are also beautiful, have low 

maintenance requirements and do not need irrigation once 

established. 

To qualify, residents will be required to complete an 

application that includes information about their proposed 

garden and estimated budget.

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO APPLY PLEASE VISIT 

NorthHempsteadNY.gov/Sustainability
Note: Funding is limited and applications that meet the requirements will be accepted on first-come first-served basis.  
Deadline to apply: October 1 or when funding is exhausted. Due to popularity of the program and limited funds, residents 
who have received rebates in previous years are not eligible to apply in 2025.
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